
SHRUB TRIMMING NOTICE - SPRING 2025 
 

Highland Lakes Condominium Association 
20301 Silver Spring Drive 

Northville, MI  48167 
 
 

The Highland Lakes Condominium Association has tentatively scheduled to begin the 
2025 Shrub Trimming Program on June 6, 2025, which will continue for two weeks, 
weather permitting. Our maintenance staff will trim all of the shrubs in the complex. 
We can maintain the attractive overall appearance of Highland Lakes by having the 
shrubs trimmed in a timely manner. All of your shrubs are trimmed, or none are 
trimmed; partial requests cannot be accepted.   
 
For those Co-Owners who wish to be excluded from the program, we will make every 
effort to accommodate your request.  
 
If you do not want your shrubs trimmed this year, the following form must be 
submitted to the Clubhouse by May 16, 2025.   
 
 
NAME:       Building      Unit    

 
ADDRESS:             

 
DAYTIME PHONE:        HOME PHONE:    

 
CO-OWNERS SIGNATURE:         
 
 
I want my name on the list requesting that my bushes not be included in the Shrub 
Trimming Program. I understand the Association makes every effort to accommodate 
my request. I also understand that with a shrub trimming program that is so extensive, 
sometimes, inadvertently, shrubs are trimmed by the Association; however, this does 
not happen very often. 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE SHRUB TRIMMING 
PROGRAM, PLEASE CALL THE CLUBHOUSE OFFICE AT 248-349-4006 


